
Ben Eveleigh - objection to the scale and impact of the graythwaite development 

  
I appeal to the minister to consider a smaller less intrusive development at Graythwaite. This development 

has a high impact on our community, and particularly the loss of open space and natural vegetation.  

The development is also unsympathetic to the surrounding heritage properties. 

The school is part of the community and while it has the right to do development it should show some 

respect and community spirit when making the application, including meaningful consultation with the 

residents. We are proud of our suburb and would like to work together to maintain its character and appeal. 

It seems that decisions are made by people without any connection, understanding or empathy for our 

suburb. 

Judy shade 

  

From:    "Judy Shade" <jashade@bigpond.net.au>
To:    <ben.eveleigh@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    14/03/2011 2:42 PM
Subject:   objection to the scale and impact of the graythwaite development
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